
Term 3  Week 6—16th August 2023 

143 Bailey St Grovedale  3216       Tel: 5243 3902          Email:  grovedale.ps@education.vic.gov.au         

 ‘A Path to Success’ 

Dear Families,  

School Safety Funding Announcement! 

I am so very excited to be able to announce that the Federal Govern-
ment has allocated $1.13 million to upgrading safety around our 
school. We have been advocating for safety improvements to protect 
our families coming to and from school since mid-last year and I am 
delighted to know that this concern has been heard and plans are in 
place to address the issues.  

The upgrade will include wombat crossings, reconstruction of the 
roundabout, road resurfacing, drainage and lighting.  

While we wait for the construction and installation of these enhanced 
safety measures I encourage all families to take preventative 
measures including: 

• Always use marked crossings and adhere to traffic rules.  

• Encourage your children to stay vigilant and cross streets safely 

• Remind your children to walk their bikes/scooters across roads 

• Only park in designated parks. Visibility is blocked when cars 
 park too close to the crossings 

• Always slow down as you approach a school crossing 

Keeping our children safe is our utmost priority, and your help in this 
is greatly appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Trent Sullivan, Tina Barnett, School Captains Isabella and  
Amaya, Libby Coker MP and Graham Byworth celebrating the  

announcement. 

 

http://sentral.grovedaleps.vic.edu.au/portal2/#!/login  

'Our commitment to Child Safety' 
Grovedale Primary School is committed to the safety and wellbeing of all children and young people.  This will be the primary focus of our care and 
decision-making.                    Grovedale Primary School has zero tolerance for child abuse. 
 
Grovedale Primary School is committed to providing a child safe environment where children and young people are safe and feel safe, and their 
voices are heard about decisions that affect their lives.  Particular attention will be paid to the cultural safety of Aboriginal children and children 
from culturally and/or linguistically diverse backgrounds, as well as the safety of children with a disability. Every person involved in Grovedale Pri-
mary School has a responsibility to understand the important and specific role he/she plays individually and collectively to ensure that the wellbeing 
and safety of all children and young people is at the forefront of all they do and every decision they make. 

We still have books available at the office if you would 

COMING EVENTS—also on Sentral Calendar 

LUNCH ORDERS—EACH TUESDAY  

Order by 8pm Mon for Tues 

AUGUST 2023 

Wed 16th Newsletter Published 

Thurs 17th Come to School Prep 2024 visit (bookings req’d) 

Fri 18th Assembly start at 2.50pm 

Sat 19th Working Bee  —   9am—12pm  

Thurs 24th Scholastic Book Order due (order online) 

Fri 25th Book Week Parade (Theme: Read Grow Inspire) 

21st –25th Book Week and Book Fair 

Mon 28th School Council Meeting 

Tues 29th Come to School Prep 2024 visit (bookings req’d) 

Wed 30th Parent Club Meeting  at  2.30pm—3.20pm 

Wed 30th Newsletter Published 

Thurs 31st YEARS 3/4—Camp deposit due  $100 

SEPT 2023 

Fri Sept 1st Fathers Day Stall,  Italian Day, Assembly 

Sun 3rd Fathers’ Day 

Wed 6th School Concert—at the Arena 

Wed 13th Last Newsletter for Term 3 

Fri 15th Last day of Term 3—2.30pm finish 

OCT 2023 

Mon  2nd Term 4 commences 

Thurs 7th YEARS 3/4 Camp—Balance due $95 

10-11th Years 3/4 Camp at Sunnystones 

Thurs 11th Parent Club Meeting at 2.30pm—3.20pm 

Fri 13th Start fundraising for SPLATACULAR 

Sat 14th Working Bee—9am to 12pm 

Mon 16th School Council Meeting 

Wed 25th Geelong Cup Public Holiday 

  

NOV 2023 

Mon 6th School Council Meeting 

Mon 13th Student Free Day—Professional Practice Day for 

teachers 

Wed 23rd Parent Club Meeting 

  

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CONTINUED ON PAGE 2  

http://sentral.grovedaleps.vic.edu.au/portal2/#!/login


WORKING BEE DATES:   

Please consider helping us to keep our school clean and tidy.    9am—12pm 

Calling all parents and care givers! Our school is hosting a Work-

ing Bee this Saturday from 9am – 12pm. We’re seeing helping 

hands to spruce up our site, tidying gardens, clearing drains, in-

stalling garden edging – all sorts of activities. No experience 

needed! Every contribution helps to improve our school grounds.  

• August 19th 

• October 14th 

• December 9th 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Warm Wishes, Tina Barnett 

Book Week Parade 2023 

This year Book Week is between 19th to 25th August, 2023 and the theme is ‘Read, Grow, Inspire’. The students will be 
reading a selection of shortlisted books throughout the week and completing a variety of fun and engaging activities. We 
will be having a whole school book parade on Friday 25th August. Children are invited to come to school dressed as a charac-
ter from a story. 

Next week is Book Week which is a wonderful time to build excitement about reading, and focus on the joy that books 

bring into our lives. We will be hosting the annua Scholastic Book Fair in the Library. I’m always delighted when I see how 

happy children are when they purchase books, especially when they use their own pocket money. It’s a special event that 

children remember well past their primary years! On Friday morning we will have a Book Parade, where children can 

dress up as their favourite book or character. The theme this year of ‘Read, Grow, Inspire’ has great scope to be creative 

and I can’t wait to see what our children and staff come up with.  

We have Italian Day, the Father’s Day Stall, Come to School Visits, and the School Concert coming up in the next few 

weeks alone! We have so many exciting events happening, make sure you keep an eye on Sentral!  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjMv-jkrsfZAhVEv7wKHTAuBZcQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.awlqld.com.au%2Fget-involved%2Fdonate%2Fentertainment-books&psig=AOvVaw3q6Jv4zJHIHQYe9ymWnsuK&ust=151


Information for parents—COVID 19— 

1. Parents/carers must complete the Student COVID-19 COVID Test Portal if a student tests positive to COVID-19 

(via a PCR or rapid antigen test). Where a parent/carer informs the school by phone or written notification, the 

school must complete the necessary online report.  

2. The Department of Health recommends that all Victorian should report their positive RAT result to the Depart-

ment of Health either online or by calling 1800 675 398 

2. Students who report a positive result are recommended to isolate for a minimum of 5 days and not attend school 

until their symptoms have resolved.    Learning materials can be requested by the parent to be sent home for 

their child. 

3. There is no longer a requirement for principals to inform the school community of a positive case associated with 

the school. 

4. RAT’s will no longer be sent home.  The school has a small supply of them in the event you may need some more. 

Please contact the school’s office if you require some to be sent home. RAT’s are also available for all Victorians 

from Council sites.  People can get 2 free packs (10 tests) for themselves and 2 free packs (10 tests) for each of 

their household members. 

Stay well this winter 
Symptoms of influenza (flu) can hit very quickly and may last several weeks.  
Vaccination is the best way to protect yourself and others from getting the flu.  
Annual influenza vaccination is recommended from mid-April each year and is free under the National Immunisation 
Program for those at higher risk of complications from the flu. 
 
Keeping our school community well 
Parents, carers and students are encouraged to practice prevention measures,  
including: 
· washing and sanitising hands regularly 

· avoiding touching eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands 

· covering nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing · staying home if unwell and consulting a general practitioner 
(GP) or Nurse-on-call as required 

· staying up to date with flu and COVID-19 vaccinations. 

Flu vaccinations 
Flu vaccinations can be booked through GPs and pharmacies, many of which can also provide COVID-19 vaccinations. 
Flu vaccination is recommended for everyone aged 6 months and over. 
Some people are more at risk of complications from flu and are eligible for free vaccination as part of the National Im-
munisation Program. 

COVID-19 booster 
The 2023 COVID-19 booster dose is available for everyone aged 18 and above. 
Getting your booster dose remains the best way to prevent severe illness or hospitalisation, especially in people aged 
over 65 and those at higher risk of severe illness. 

You can have your booster dose 6 months after your last dose or COVID infection. 

Children aged between 5 and 17 years who are at risk of severe illness can also receive a 2023 booster dose. You can 
get your next dose at your local pharmacy or GP. To find one near you, refer to the vaccine clinic finder. 

Find out more 

For more information about preventing flu, and immunisation, refer to: ·  

Better Health Channel influenza flu immunisation fact sheet ·  

Getting vaccinated against influenza. 

https://covidtest.educationapps.vic.gov.au
https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/fighting-flu-starts-with-you-consumer-fact-sheet?language=en
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-immunisation-program
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-immunisation-program
https://www.health.vic.gov.au/primary-care/nurse-on-call
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-immunisation-program
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-immunisation-program
https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/australian-health-services?origin=vcf
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/healthyliving/flu-influenza-immunisation
https://www.health.gov.au/resources/collections/getting-vaccinated-against-influenza-resource-collection?language=und#-information-for-consumers


STUDENT AWARDS: 

Oliver K-T  FC For always keeping hands and feet to himself! 

Olivia B  FC For always respecting others ‘personal bubble’! 

Aadav G  FS For knowing which strategies help you remain in the green zone, focused and ready to learn. 

Zoe G   FS For respecting the personal space of others and using your voice to convey how you are  
    feeling. 
Lee P   12A For using strategies to help you stay in the green zone and get yourself ‘Ready to Learn’. 

Hendrix L  12A For taking initiative and making decisions that ensure you can learn best. 

Marcus W  12B For moving around the room with consideration for others.  Well done Marcus! 

Jack G   12B For moving around the room sensibly and quietly.  You are a great role model Jack! 

Arlo S   12R For practising strategies to stay or return to the green zone. 

Monique B  12R For always being ready to learn, showing whole body listening and following instructions. 

Emjay J  12T For talking to a trusted adult when she feels unsafe or unsure. 

Atticus J  12T For listening and following teacher instructions inside and outside of the classroom. 

River R  34L For always treating others in a fair manner. 

Noah M  34L For always working respectfully with others. 

Cooper H  34P For always being a role model in our class when speaking in a kind and thoughtful manner. 

Ari F   34P For using calming strategies in a safe and positive manner. 

Zac P   34R For always respecting the personal space of others. 

Sofia P   34R For always treating people and property with respect. 

Isaac S   34W For working hard at making positive choices during classroom activities.  Keep it up! 

Ronin S-L  34W For trying your best to focus and make safe choices since your return to school! 

Dylan F  56M For showing the value of safety whenever carrying out his recycling jobs around the school. 

Asha W  56M For respecting the personal space of others and choosing an appropriate spot to sit. 

 

PRINCIPAL AWARDS: 

Abbie W  56 For being an outstanding role model in our school in the way she approaches learning shows 
    consideration towards others and offers help to teachers and fellow students. 
 

Noah D  34 For always being a considerate and focussed class member by helping others to make great 
    choices about their behaviour! 

Rikki B   12 For always being safe at school  She consistently uses her inside voice in a kind and polite way, 
    waits for teacher instructions and uses resources respectfully. 
 
Eddie-Ray F  FS For building an awareness of other’s personal space and being respectful when wanting to 
    share.   You are developing your personal growth skills by showing a lot of patience. 

 
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi1ndHVo7fgAhUDXn0KHTaFDoMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fpioneerschool.us%2Fpioneer-paw-prints-newsletter-november-2017%2Fcartoon-star-great-job%2F&psig=AOvVaw0YY


On Friday 4th August, the prep students celebrated 
100 days of school.  

The theme was 100 days brighter and the children 
looked fantastic dressed in bright coloured clothes.  

Students shared a variety of things to do with 100, 
such as shell collections, monsters with 100 eyes, 20 
bracelets each featuring 5 beads and many, many 
more. They were all very creative! 

We made special hats and necklaces using 100 fruit 
loops and spent time with our buddies. We also en-
joyed a pizza lunch and enjoyed some treats through-
out the day. It was an amazing day and the preps 
should all be very proud of themselves for being 100 
days brighter.  

Congratulations Preps! 

A very big thank you to our parents group who helped 
organise this special day.



LOST PROPERTY—ALL ITEMS AT THE 

FRONT OFFICE 

Please don’t forget to name your child’s school 

garments so we can return them when they leave 

them lying around the school.     

PLEASE ENSURE ALL SCHOOL UNIFORM IS NAMED, SO 

THEY CAN BE RETURNED TO THE OWNER. 

LOST PROPERTY AS AT 19th July 2023. 



District Athletics Day 

Selected students from Years 3—6 represented our school in various events. They demonstrated great sportsmanship 
and endeavour in competing.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BEANIES—Still plenty left to purchase!! 

School beanies can now be purchased.   Forms have 

been sent via Sentral and there are hard copies in the 

office.  $20—can be paid via EFT, Cash or BPay. 

SAVE THE DATE: 

SCHOOL CONCERT—SEPTEMBER 6TH.   

A SENTRAL MESSAGE HAS BEEN SENT OUT WITH THE 

LINKS FOR PURCHASING TICKETS AND ORDERING A COPY 

OF THE DIGITAL VIDEO 

THE CHILDREN ARE REHEARSING VERY HARD AT THE  

MOMENT 



SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB—Issue #5 

All students should have received their catalogue 

by now from their teachers .   

Online orders are due by: Thursday 24th August. 

 

 

  

DID YOU KNOW TO KEEP YOUR IGA 
DOCKETS FOR OUR SCHOOL  

FUNDRAISER???? 
 

IGA GROVEDALE EAST—Dockets 
Marshalltown Road. 

 
Remember if you shop at IGA in Marshalltown Road, to bring 
your IGA dockets  in regularly—there is a box in the office to 
place them into. 
We must have all dockets for the month in by the 15th of the 
following month.   
 
Example: Please send all of your August dockets in by the 14th 
of September. We have to have them to IGA on the 15th of 
each month.   Keep collecting! 
 
A huge Thank You to IGA for your ongoing 
support and sponsorship of the school. 
Thank You IGA!! 

LUNCH ORDERS  EACH TUESDAY  

Order by 8pm  Monday for Tuesday on Schools24 app. 

Friday Lunch orders are temporarily withdrawn due to staffing and supply issues 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwieme--xf_cAhXGUd4KHXfhC4UQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.iga.com.au%2F&psig=AOvVaw1hO8FKBQosglKJ1nPBb_FC&ust=1534988921110105













